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                                  RELAXATION OF COVID-19 REGULATIONS 

 
Dear parents, 
  
Please note that the National Emergency Crisis and Disaster Management Authority (NCEMA) has announced the 

relaxation of COVID-19 regulations across the UAE.  Some of the key updates concerning the education sector across 

the country that become effective from 8.00 a.m. today (Wednesday 28 September) are outlined below: 

   
Masks: Masks are no longer compulsory in Dubai schools and can generally be worn by choice with the following 

exceptions: 

  
·      Medical staff and students using medical facilities must continue to wear their facemasks.  

  
·      All catering staff must continue to wear masks.  

 
·      Anyone showing COVID-19 symptoms must continue to wear masks. The isolation period for positive cases has 

been reduced to five days. 

  

·      Students and staff will continue to wear masks on school buses.  

  

Entry Requirements: There is no requirement for staff, students, parents, or school visitors to show the Al Hosn 

green pass to gain access to schools. 

 
All other COVID-19 regulations will continue unless specifically stated otherwise by regulatory authorities. 
 
Please be assured that regular cleaning, sanitization, and compliance with safety standards of Dubai Government 

Authorities will continue for the safety of our students and staff.  

 
We encourage our community of students, staff and parents to act responsibly to protect their health and the 
health of the community.  
 
Looking forward to your support and co-operation as always. 

 
Warm regards,  

 
Asha Alexander                                      آشا ألكسندر 
Principal                                                  مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ  - الرئيس التنفيذي  


